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CITY OF MANITOWOC

WISCONSIN, USA

WWW. manitowoc.org

July 9, 2021
TO: Mayor and Common Council
FROM: Board of Public Works
SUBIJECT: AGMT-21-13 Contract with Hamann Construction Company

Dear Mayor and Commaon Council:

At the June 23, 2021 Board of Public Works meeting, the Board met to approve entering
into agreement AGMT-21-13 with Hamann Construction Company, for work to the Lincoln Park

Fieldhouse Window Replacement and Tuck Pointing, for a contract price of $11,162.00.

“Moved by City Attorney Kathleen McDaniel, seconded by Director of Public
Infrastructure Dan Koski, and unanimously carried to enter into the agreement. Ayes, 6. Nays,

none.”

Very Truly Yours,
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MACKENZIE REED-KADOW
Secretary Board of Public Works

MACKENZIE REED-KADOW, CITY CLERK
CITY HALL = 900 QUAY STREET = MANITOWOC, WI = 54220-4543
PHONE (920) 686-6950 = FAX (920) 686-6959 = MREEDKADOW@MANITOWOC.ORG



